

City of Long Beach Working Together to Serve

Memorandum

R-16

Date:

June 7, 2004

To:

Mayor O'Neill & Members of the City Council

From:

Frank Colonna, Third District

Subject:

Belmont Shore Newsrack Pilot Program Ordinance

Due to the ongoing effectiveness of the pilot program regulating the placement and appearance of news racks on Second Street in Belmont Shore, it is appropriate that the City Council adopt a substantially identical ordinance extending the program for an additional year.

I respectfully request that the City Attorney prepare an ordinance extending the Belmont Shore Newsrack Pilot Program for an additional year.